











Friday 21st June 2024

Transition to new classes

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the end of the summer term, staff are making preparations for the new academic year.

All children will be able to visit their new classes on Friday 5^{th} July for the afternoon. We would also like to invite parents and to join their children in their new classes from 2:55pm to 3:10pm for a story. You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

The children will have additional opportunities to take part in transition activities before the end of the term, one of which being joining their new class teacher for lunch.

It is hoped that our robust transition package will ensure all children feel happy and excited about the upcoming academic year.

Kind regards

Amy Butterfield Deputy Headteacher



















